LETTER OF APPRECIATION

DEAR PROFESSOR DIETER SCHOLZ

THE ORGANIZING COMMITTEE OF THE AWADE EXPRESSES
YOU THE GREAT GRATITUDE FOR THE REALIZATION OF COMMON

INTERNET SEMINAR EWADE-AWADE.

YOU ARE MAKING A LOT OF EFFORTS FOR THE DEVELOPMENT
IN EUROPE OF THE WORKSHOP ON AIRCRAFT DESIGN EDUCATION.
YOU HAVE DONE A& HARD WORK FOR THE HOLD OF EWADE-2017.
AND THANKS TO YOU, OUR ASIAN WORKSHOP WAS ABLE TO
SIGNIFICANTLY EXPAND ITS BORDERS. OUR PARTICIPANTS,
BEING IN NANJING, COULD HEAR INTERESTING PERFORMANCES
OF THEIR COLLEAGUES FROM EWADE-2017 IN BUCHAREST.

THANKS TO YOU WE HAVE STARTED TO MASTER NEW
TECHNOLOGIES THAT HELP US TO HAVE THE ADDITIONAL

CAPABILITIES AND SOLVE THE MAIN TASK OF AWADE -
TO ADVANCE THE LEVEL OF KNOWLEDGE OF OUR STUDENTS IN
ONE OF THE MOST COMPLEX SUBJECTS OF AEROSPACE
ENGINEERING - AIRCRAFT DESIGN

WE ARE BEING WAITED FOR NEW STEPS IN THIS DIRECTION
AND FROM OUR SIDE WE WILL DEFINITELY DO THEM.

WE WISH YOU NEW ACHIEVEMENTS, GOOD HEALTH AND WE
WILL BE GLAD TO SEE YOU AT OUR UNIVERSITY.

ON BEHALF OF THE AWADE 0RGANIZING COMMITTEE
PROFESSOR ANATOLY KRETOV
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